
                                                                                                                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 15th September 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

    We are delighted to announce that we have launched a new 

reading scheme in Key Stage 2. This will really improve our reading provision – the 

quality of books that the children will be brining home will dramatically improve. The 

new scheme is banded by colour and the children have all completed a short 

‘assessment’ to match them to a book band.  

 

The reading scheme directly aligns with the phonics scheme we use in Foundation 

Stage and Key Stage 1. Ensuring we build effectively on the skills and knowledge learnt 

in EYFS and KS1 as children move into Key Stage 2. The scheme contains a variety of 

fiction and non-fiction books including a variety of modern and current themes to 

engage our children. See the list below for some example:  

 

• Going viral 

• The Unsolved Mystery of Bigfoot 

• The Alien on the 99th Floor 

• Zombie Wasps 

• The Olympic Games 

• Eco-Energy Expert 

• Escape Room 

• The Signalman: Two Ghost Stories 

• Ade Adeptian: Paralympic Story 

• From Portraits to Selfies 

We must express a huge thank you to FOSS 

for covering the entire cost of this new 

scheme. FOSS were unanimously in 

agreement that this purchase would 

benefit the children of Stanbury for many 

years to come. Thank you on behalf of the 

whole of the Stanbury family for your 

support.  



                                                                                                                

  

 

There are over 20 books per colour band for your children to enjoy. Each book 

approximately costs around £8, so please encourage your child to look after these 

books. School unfortunately are not in a position to replace these books so we need to 

ensure all families are taking good care of them.  

 

I am sure you will all enjoy sharing these books with your children in the upcoming 

months. Happy reading! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mr A Robinson 

Headteacher  

 

 


